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Dear Parents and Carers, 

National Anti-bullying Week 

The children at The Discovery School are taught a bespoke PSHE curriculum, which focuses 

on them having an understanding of who to approach or seek out when needed.  As part of 

this work, The Discovery School will be taking part in the national Anti-Bullying Week next 

week.   Anti-Bullying Week helps schools across England to shine a spotlight on anti-bullying 

and encourages all children, teachers and parents to take action against bullying throughout 

the year. The theme this year is ‘Reach Out’.  

In school this week, we will be focusing on ‘reach out’ in our PSHE lessons and encouraging 

the children to take the time to understand how important it is to come together and ‘reach 

out’ to stop bullying. Our KS2 children will be taking part in a live assembly run by the BBC 

at 11 am on Monday 14th November and KS1 will all attend an assembly about anti bullying 

in the hall.  

To start off Anti-bullying Week, the whole school will be taking part in Odd Socks Day on 

Monday 14th November. There is a serious message behind the fun: let’s pull on odd socks 

to show we’re ALL unique and different, and let’s be kind to each other and respect each 

other’s individuality. 

For more details about Anti-Bullying Week, please visit the Anti-Bullying Alliance’s website: 

anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs B Hook 

PSHE and RSE Lead  

https://www.anti-bullyingalliance.org.uk/anti-bullying-week?_ga=2.97442010.417600345.1636796979-1008617127.1636796979

